
 

15th May 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 7 and 8 
 

Dear Parents 

History Trip to Hardwick Hall – Friday 7th June 2019 
 

On Friday 7th June, Year 7 and 8 pupils have the opportunity to visit Hardwick Hall in Derbyshire. The visit will consist 

of a National Trust guided tour of the hall and gardens. This visit will support their study of the Tudors in History at KS3. 

 

All pupils are required to be in school uniform and should bring a packed lunch including drinks. There is a small gift 

shop on site so pupils may require a small amount of spending money. We shall be leaving school at 9.00am and 

returning in time for the end of the normal school day. 

 

The cost of the trip is £22.25 and you can pay by cash, cheque or BACS. Cheques should be made payable to Hollygirt 

School. If paying via BACs please title your payment SURNAME/HARDWICK HALL. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs S Hall 

Subject Coordinator for History 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

Child’s Name:      _____________________________________________             Form: _____________________                                                                                                    

I give consent for my child to take part in the trip to Hardwick Hall on Friday 7th June. I acknowledge the need for 

obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but 

that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. I believe my child is medically fit to undertake this visit. 

Please tick one of the options below: 

I enclose cash / cheque for £22.25. I will do a BACS payment for £22.25 

Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost even 

if your child does not take part in the visit 

 

Signed: ________________________________________________  Date: _____________________ 

 

Please return to Mrs Hall no later than Monday 3rdJune 


